From: Julie Stewart

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 10:00 PM

To: Woolsey, Heather

Subject: [EXTERNAL] SWOG meeting June 25

I am writing to express my absolute concern with this committee even considering cutting funds from the community grants and programs.

With the huge increase in taxes this year, how is this even up for discussion?

It's sad to see that support for communities is being lost especially in the current times we are in. I want my tax dollars to fund communities and community supported agencies.

The neighbourhood grants have been essential to upgrading and building community areas in places where the city council seems to forget about.

It is shameful that this is even a possibility. How about cutting some of the extravagant budget dollars handed over to the London Police.

Julie Stewart Resident of London Ontario Sent from Julie (she/her)